

10th November 2023

Dear Parent/carer(s)

## Re: Reception and Year 1 children

Our Pastoral team would really like to get a better understanding of how we can best support our parents/carers at Peartree Spring who have children in our current Early Years settings.

We have created a very quick survey to help us identify the main areas of support families might want or benefit from.

If you could take a few minutes to complete the survey with the information you believe would be of benefit to you and your family it would be very much appreciated.

Please complete the survey via the link below:

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdzrEt1k CgEIPUG-f4SC01rNOBOTaKZvJ7rECD0nJZnNrJaQ/viewform

Yours sincerely



Mrs D Hansen Pastoral Lead.



Headteacher: Mrs T Skeggs
Deputy Headteacher: Mrs J Massey

Peartree Spring Primary School, Hydean Way, Stevenage, Herts, SG2 9GG

Telephone: 01438 233900 Fax: 01438 233901

Email: admin@peartreespring.herts.sch.uk Website: www.peartreespringjm.herts.sch.uk



































